Year 2005/2006

Executive Committee June 2005 to May 2006

President	Arnold Bieber
VP Business	Sam Roop
VP Education	Barbara Taron
VP Exchanges	Barbara Conrad
VP Finance &Treasurer	Wolfgang Becker
VP Membership	Ginny Rohr
VP Publicity & Historian	Open
Secretary	Open

June 2005

The General Membership Annual election meeting was held at the royal Dragon Restaurant, on June 7th. Mrs Gertrude Schmidt, docent at the Gilcrease Museum, made a presentation about the "Machu Picchu" Gilcrease Museum exhibit.

August 2005

The Partnership members visited the Stone Bluff Winery on August 6th. Mr. Jorge Garcia, Tulsa University Director of the Center for Global Education, made a presentation about the Tulsa University international student and teacher exchanges.

October 2005

- A General partnership meeting was held at the Helmrich Library on October 4th, at 6 PM to answer questions from host families about the upcoming "Connecting Cultures" visitors.
- Bill Lafortune, the Tulsa Mayor, invited the Mayors from Tulsa's seven sister cities to attend the "Connecting Cultures" summit on October 22-29.
- The "Avenue of the Sister Cities" was dedicated on October 26th at 2 PM by Mayor Bill LaFortune. Following the dedication, our Celle visitors were treated to a tour of the downtown Art Deco buildings.
- The "Junge Chor" performed at the street sign dedication as well as other venues.

December 2005

- A non denominational Advent service was held at GAST on December 11th, at 3PM.
 The service was held by pastor Adolf Beecken who came from Celle for the occasion.
- The annual Christmas Party took place at the Timberbrook club house on December 11th.

January 2006

On january 28th, 35 members and friends of the Partnership enjoyed the movie "The Glamorous World of the Hotel Adlon" at the Circle Cinema.

February 2006

On February 14th, Partnership members were invited to view the exhibit "Childhood in Western Berlin 1880 to 1950", at the Tulsa Community College Southeast Campus.

March 2006

The Partnership participated in the "Global Fest" celebration, March 9th, at the Tulsa Community College Metro Campus.

April 2006

The April 15th Partnership outing took us to Muskogee to see the Azalea Festival. The group also visited the Five Civilized Tribes Museum, and then went on to Jasper's restaurant for dinner.